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The Board of Mayor and City Commissioners met in a special called city meeting on Friday, May 1st, 2020.  

In accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order No. 16 regarding limiting gatherings to 

prevent the further spread of COVID-19 and allowing public meetings to be conducted by 

electronic means, THE MEETING WAS CONDUCTED WITH BOARD MEMBERS 

PARTICIPATING ELECTRONICALLY VIA THE “ZOOM” PLATFORM.  The meeting 

was be audio-recorded.  The recording will be available to the public on the City’s website.  

 

 

After a recommendation from City Administrator Gene Vess, A Motion was made by Commissioner 

Stone, seconded by Commissioner Haley, to purchase a new police vehicle 2018 Dodge Charger for 

$19,500. Roll call vote: Commissioner Haley, yes; Commissioner Woodfin, yes; Commissioner Stone, yes; 

Mayor Rector, yes. Four voted ayes. 

 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Mayor Samantha Rector 

Heather Pickett, City Recorder 


